
 

 

24 April 2024  - Te Tāwharau o Te Whakatōhea Trustees appoint Chair and Deputy Chair 

 

 

Te Tāwharau o Te Whakatōhea Trust announce the appointment of Arihia Tuoro as Chair and Damian 

Papuni as Deputy Chair after their first official meeting held on Saturday 20th April. 

Both Arihia and Damian consider their appointment an honour and at the same time acknowledge the 

immense amount of mahi ahead of the Trust in preparation to receive the Settlement assets along 

with the Whakatōhea Māori Trust assets including staff. 

The key discussion and decisions at the first meeting included the importance of strategic advice and 

planning both short and long term along with keeping the whānau informed updated and engaged.  

The Chair and Deputy Chair look forward to working alongside an incredibly talented and highly skilled 

team of Trustees. 

 


